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We are experiencing website problems  
 

The Northwest Clean Air Agency air quality monitors in Bellingham and Lynden/Custer are 
working properly, but the fine particle (PM2.5) data is not displaying correctly in our Air Quality 
Center. 

Our data is displaying correctly on the statewide air monitoring network at 
https://fortress.wa.gov/ecy/enviwa/. That website may have problems loading at times because 
of the increase in visitors to the site who want to check on air quality issues caused by wildfire 
smoke. 

We are working with our website contractor to fix the display problems. That fix may take up to 
48 hours.  

We apologize for the inconvenience. 
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